
 

Above: Measuring for smoothies with Casey; Pumpkin-Walk with Tessa; Boo Bubbles with Taylor. 

  

   
 

 

 November Newsletter 
 

Children’s Choice @ 

Arroyo Del Oso El. 
Site Phone: (505) 340-9656  

 

Dear ADO Families, 

What a great Fall we have enjoyed together! We had our first 

field trip to Sister Cities Park just down the street where the 

children showed exemplary field-trip behavior (and burned off 

some energy playing Zombie Tag with Maria, like Bella in the 

above picture). This month we will be heading to G-Force 

Gymnastics (November 8th) to enjoy some indoor recreation 

during what promises to be a very enjoyable field trip.   

 

Please note that November has several days off from school, 

Election Day on the 5th and Veteran’s Day the 11th, during 

which we will have Full Day services that you may register for 

online as usual.  

 

November will finish off with the annual Turkey Trot - check 

your calendars! Also, with Thanksgiving approaching, from all 

of us at Children’s Choice: Thank You for another great season 

and year of discovery and learning together! 

 

Happy Fall, from the ADO Staff  

 

       

 

Upcoming Events 

November 5 

Election Day Full Day @ ADO 

November 8 

Field Trip to G-Force 

Gymnastics (Back by 5pm) 

November 11 

Veteran’s Day Full Day @ Zuni 

 

CQI Starts Again 

Continuous Quality 

Improvement has begun! 

Please remember to 

complete a survey one day at 

pick-up when you have a 

spare moment. Your input as 

parents and guardians is 

invaluable to our program’s 

continuous betterment.  

 


